
Attention Parents 
Over the last couple of weeks our class has been discussing rainfall and 

with outside recourses have been recording the amount of rainfall all over 

Arkansas! We are excited to share our results with you on Thursday, October 11 in 

the parent teacher center at 6:00 pm! 

  

 


